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EDITORIAL

In this issue we commence a serialisation of an article submitted by member
Ernest Taylor on the "Postmarks of Bohemia and Moravia Issued to Commemorate
Special Occasions;" this has been delayed for some time because we had an
article sent to us by the Germany & Colonies Philatelic Society entitled -
‘Postmarks of Bohemia and Moravia' by Eva Parsons.

The Editor of GERMANIA had requested an exchange for Ernest's paper on the
"German Field Post Marks" which we published some time ago. At our request
Ernest accepted the delay in publishing his paper, in order to check through
Ms Parsons paper for any additional data, therefore we hope that members will
find the completed article useful in their studies.

Colin W Spong
Chairman & Editor

SOCIETY MEETING ON SATURDAY January 28, 1984

The Chairman welcomed 17 members to the Czechoslovak National Club, London, and
- apologies were received from 4 members. The Honorary Life President, presented
the Society with a gavel and the Chairman thanked Mrs Kay Goodman for such a
useful gift.

Membership

Applications from Mr M. Stola (CSR) and Mr J.N. Hammonds (Horsham) were approved
and later in the afternoon an application was received from Mr P. Kelly (Hertford)
this was also approved. Mrs Chilton's resignation was noted due to moving away
to another country, and also we regret to announce the death of Mr W.F. Parker
since the meeting was held.

Competitions _
Five members submitted entries for the George Pearson Competition. The results
were as follows: - 1st - Mr E. Gorge - Scout Issue
2nd - Mr J. Whiteside - 8h Austrian Postcard
Mr C. Smith - German Occupation of Czechoslovakia
3rd - Mr W.A. Page - Hradcany 5h Study

The Francis Pettitt Competition was unfortunately not held through lack of entries
and we sincerely hope that members will support this competition next year.

The Chairman announced a proposal from the Committee to make slight amendments
to the Cup regulations for subsequent years. The George Pearson Competition
regulation 3, will now read 'Each entry shall be of 16 standard sheets' and that
regulation 9, shall read 'any philatelic material up to 3.9.1939.' These were
approved. Likewise in the Francis Pettitt Competition,regulation 3, shall read
"Each entry shall consist of 12 standard sheets". This also was approved, and
these amendments will appear in the new Handbook. :

A further proposal from Mrs Goodman, seconded by Mr Smith, that the minimum number
of entries for each competition should be reduced from six to five, was also
approved and will be incorporated into the forthcoming Handbook.






























